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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

STATEMENT FROM FIRST LADY CHIRLANE MCCRAY ON FEDERAL MANDATE ALLOWING TRANSGENDER PEOPLE TO HAVE ACCESS TO RESTROOMS IN FEDERAL FACILITIES THAT MATCH THEIR GENDER IDENTITY

“At a time when it feels like we're surrounded by the rhetoric of hate, it is both reassuring and encouraging to see our federal government put protections in place for our trans brothers and sisters. This is the right thing to do and that's why we did it in New York earlier this year, recognizing that to safeguard our individual rights, we must stand up for the rights of others. Today's announcement helps extend these safeguards across the country."

First Lady Chirlane McCray serves as Honorary Chair of the Commission on Gender Equity.
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